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  Nineteen Eighty-Four George Orwell,2021-01-09
Nineteen Eighty-Four: A Novel, often published as
1984, is a dystopian social science fiction novel
by English novelist George Orwell. It was
published on 8 June 1949 by Secker & Warburg as
Orwell's ninth and final book completed in his
lifetime. Thematically, Nineteen Eighty-Four
centres on the consequences of totalitarianism,
mass surveillance, and repressive regimentation of
persons and behaviours within society. Orwell,
himself a democratic socialist, modelled the
authoritarian government in the novel after
Stalinist Russia. More broadly, the novel examines
the role of truth and facts within politics and
the ways in which they are manipulated. The story
takes place in an imagined future, the year 1984,
when much of the world has fallen victim to
perpetual war, omnipresent government
surveillance, historical negationism, and
propaganda. Great Britain, known as Airstrip One,
has become a province of a totalitarian superstate
named Oceania that is ruled by the Party who
employ the Thought Police to persecute
individuality and independent thinking. Big
Brother, the leader of the Party, enjoys an
intense cult of personality despite the fact that
he may not even exist. The protagonist, Winston
Smith, is a diligent and skillful rank-and-file
worker and Outer Party member who secretly hates
the Party and dreams of rebellion. He enters into
a forbidden relationship with a colleague, Julia,
and starts to remember what life was like before
the Party came to power.
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  Interpretable Machine Learning Christoph
Molnar,2020 This book is about making machine
learning models and their decisions interpretable.
After exploring the concepts of interpretability,
you will learn about simple, interpretable models
such as decision trees, decision rules and linear
regression. Later chapters focus on general model-
agnostic methods for interpreting black box models
like feature importance and accumulated local
effects and explaining individual predictions with
Shapley values and LIME. All interpretation
methods are explained in depth and discussed
critically. How do they work under the hood? What
are their strengths and weaknesses? How can their
outputs be interpreted? This book will enable you
to select and correctly apply the interpretation
method that is most suitable for your machine
learning project.
  Architecture Francis D. K. Ching,2012-07-16 A
superb visual reference to the principles of
architecture Now including interactive CD-ROM! For
more than thirty years, the beautifully
illustrated Architecture: Form, Space, and Order
has been the classic introduction to the basic
vocabulary of architectural design. The updated
Third Edition features expanded sections on
circulation, light, views, and site context, along
with new considerations of environmental factors,
building codes, and contemporary examples of form,
space, and order. This classic visual reference
helps both students and practicing architects
understand the basic vocabulary of architectural
design by examining how form and space are ordered
in the built environment.? Using his trademark
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meticulous drawing, Professor Ching shows the
relationship between fundamental elements of
architecture through the ages and across cultural
boundaries. By looking at these seminal ideas,
Architecture: Form, Space, and Order encourages
the reader to look critically at the built
environment and promotes a more evocative
understanding of architecture. In addition to
updates to content and many of the illustrations,
this new edition includes a companion CD-ROM that
brings the book's architectural concepts to life
through three-dimensional models and animations
created by Professor Ching.
  Java Projects Bpb,2004-11 The java projects book
enables you to develop java applications using an
easy and simple approac.The book is designed for
the readers,who are familiar with java
programming.The book provides numerous listings
and figures for an affective understanding of java
concepts.The book consists of a CD that includes
source code for all the java applications. Table
of contents: Chapter 1 Creating a calculator
applications Chapter 2 Creating analog clock
applications Chapter 3 Creating a 9-box puzzle
game Chapter 4 Student information management
system Chapter 5 Creating a text editor
applications Chapter 6 Creating an online test
applications Chapter 7 Creating a shopping cart
applications Chapter 8 Share trading application
Chapter 9 Online banking applications
  Los Angeles Magazine ,2003-11 Los Angeles
magazine is a regional magazine of national
stature. Our combination of award-winning feature
writing, investigative reporting, service
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journalism, and design covers the people,
lifestyle, culture, entertainment, fashion, art
and architecture, and news that define Southern
California. Started in the spring of 1961, Los
Angeles magazine has been addressing the needs and
interests of our region for 48 years. The magazine
continues to be the definitive resource for an
affluent population that is intensely interested
in a lifestyle that is uniquely Southern
Californian.
  Popular Science ,2004-12 Popular Science gives
our readers the information and tools to improve
their technology and their world. The core belief
that Popular Science and our readers share: The
future is going to be better, and science and
technology are the driving forces that will help
make it better.
  Data Pipelines with Apache Airflow Bas P.
Harenslak,Julian de Ruiter,2021-04-27 This book
teaches you how to build and maintain effective
data pipelines. Youll explore the most common
usage patterns, including aggregating multiple
data sources, connecting to and from data lakes,
and cloud deployment. --
  Programming Collective Intelligence Toby
Segaran,2007-08-16 Want to tap the power behind
search rankings, product recommendations, social
bookmarking, and online matchmaking? This
fascinating book demonstrates how you can build
Web 2.0 applications to mine the enormous amount
of data created by people on the Internet. With
the sophisticated algorithms in this book, you can
write smart programs to access interesting
datasets from other web sites, collect data from
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users of your own applications, and analyze and
understand the data once you've found it.
Programming Collective Intelligence takes you into
the world of machine learning and statistics, and
explains how to draw conclusions about user
experience, marketing, personal tastes, and human
behavior in general -- all from information that
you and others collect every day. Each algorithm
is described clearly and concisely with code that
can immediately be used on your web site, blog,
Wiki, or specialized application. This book
explains: Collaborative filtering techniques that
enable online retailers to recommend products or
media Methods of clustering to detect groups of
similar items in a large dataset Search engine
features -- crawlers, indexers, query engines, and
the PageRank algorithm Optimization algorithms
that search millions of possible solutions to a
problem and choose the best one Bayesian
filtering, used in spam filters for classifying
documents based on word types and other features
Using decision trees not only to make predictions,
but to model the way decisions are made Predicting
numerical values rather than classifications to
build price models Support vector machines to
match people in online dating sites Non-negative
matrix factorization to find the independent
features in a dataset Evolving intelligence for
problem solving -- how a computer develops its
skill by improving its own code the more it plays
a game Each chapter includes exercises for
extending the algorithms to make them more
powerful. Go beyond simple database-backed
applications and put the wealth of Internet data
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to work for you. Bravo! I cannot think of a better
way for a developer to first learn these
algorithms and methods, nor can I think of a
better way for me (an old AI dog) to reinvigorate
my knowledge of the details. -- Dan Russell,
Google Toby's book does a great job of breaking
down the complex subject matter of machine-
learning algorithms into practical, easy-to-
understand examples that can be directly applied
to analysis of social interaction across the Web
today. If I had this book two years ago, it would
have saved precious time going down some fruitless
paths. -- Tim Wolters, CTO, Collective Intellect
  Nonlinear Model Predictive Control Frank
Allgöwer,Alex Zheng,2012-12-06 During the past
decade model predictive control (MPC), also
referred to as receding horizon control or moving
horizon control, has become the preferred control
strategy for quite a number of industrial
processes. There have been many significant
advances in this area over the past years, one of
the most important ones being its extension to
nonlinear systems. This book gives an up-to-date
assessment of the current state of the art in the
new field of nonlinear model predictive control
(NMPC). The main topic areas that appear to be of
central importance for NMPC are covered, namely
receding horizon control theory, modeling for
NMPC, computational aspects of on-line
optimization and application issues. The book
consists of selected papers presented at the
International Symposium on Nonlinear Model
Predictive Control – Assessment and Future
Directions, which took place from June 3 to 5,
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1998, in Ascona, Switzerland. The book is geared
towards researchers and practitioners in the area
of control engineering and control theory. It is
also suited for postgraduate students as the book
contains several overview articles that give a
tutorial introduction into the various aspects of
nonlinear model predictive control, including
systems theory, computations, modeling and
applications.
  Domain Modeling Made Functional Scott
Wlaschin,2018-01-25 You want increased customer
satisfaction, faster development cycles, and less
wasted work. Domain-driven design (DDD) combined
with functional programming is the innovative
combo that will get you there. In this pragmatic,
down-to-earth guide, you'll see how applying the
core principles of functional programming can
result in software designs that model real-world
requirements both elegantly and concisely - often
more so than an object-oriented approach.
Practical examples in the open-source F#
functional language, and examples from familiar
business domains, show you how to apply these
techniques to build software that is business-
focused, flexible, and high quality. Domain-driven
design is a well-established approach to designing
software that ensures that domain experts and
developers work together effectively to create
high-quality software. This book is the first to
combine DDD with techniques from statically typed
functional programming. This book is perfect for
newcomers to DDD or functional programming - all
the techniques you need will be introduced and
explained. Model a complex domain accurately using
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the F# type system, creating compilable code that
is also readable documentation---ensuring that the
code and design never get out of sync. Encode
business rules in the design so that you have
compile-time unit tests, and eliminate many
potential bugs by making illegal states
unrepresentable. Assemble a series of small,
testable functions into a complete use case, and
compose these individual scenarios into a large-
scale design. Discover why the combination of
functional programming and DDD leads naturally to
service-oriented and hexagonal architectures.
Finally, create a functional domain model that
works with traditional databases, NoSQL, and event
stores, and safely expose your domain via a
website or API. Solve real problems by focusing on
real-world requirements for your software. What
You Need: The code in this book is designed to be
run interactively on Windows, Mac and Linux.You
will need a recent version of F# (4.0 or greater),
and the appropriate .NET runtime for your
platform.Full installation instructions for all
platforms at fsharp.org.
  The Hejaz Railway and the Ottoman Empire Murat
Özyüksel,2014-10-22 Railway expansion was symbolic
of modernization in the late 19th century, and
Britain, Germany and France built railways at
enormous speed and reaped great commercial
benefits. In the Middle East, railways were no
less important and the Ottoman Empire's Hejaz
Railway was the first great industrial project of
the 20th century. A route running from Damascus to
Mecca, it was longer than the line from Berlin to
Baghdad and was designed to function as the artery
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of the Arab world - linking Constantinople to
Arabia. Built by German engineers, and instituted
by Sultan Abdul Hamid II, the railway was
financially crippling for the Ottoman state and
the its eventual stoppage 250 miles short of Mecca
(the railway ended in Medina) was symbolic of the
Ottoman Empire's crumbling economic and diplomatic
fortunes. This is the first book in English on the
subject, and is essential reading for those
interested in Industrial History, Ottoman Studies
and the geopolitics of the Middle East before
World War I.
  Quantitative Trading Ernest P. Chan,2009 While
institutional traders continue to implement
quantitative (or algorithmic) trading, many
independent traders have wondered if they can
still challenge powerful industry professionals at
their own game? The answer is yes, and in
Quantitative Trading, Dr. Ernest Chan, a respected
independent trader and consultant, will show you
how. Whether you're an independent retail trader
looking to start your own quantitative trading
business or an individual who aspires to work as a
quantitative trader at a major financial
institution, this practical guide contains the
information you need to succeed--Resource
description page.
  Real World Haskell Bryan O'Sullivan,John
Goerzen,Donald Bruce Stewart,2008-11-15 This easy-
to-use, fast-moving tutorial introduces you to
functional programming with Haskell. You'll learn
how to use Haskell in a variety of practical ways,
from short scripts to large and demanding
applications. Real World Haskell takes you through
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the basics of functional programming at a brisk
pace, and then helps you increase your
understanding of Haskell in real-world issues like
I/O, performance, dealing with data, concurrency,
and more as you move through each chapter.
  Introduction to Information Retrieval
Christopher D. Manning,Prabhakar Raghavan,Hinrich
Schütze,2008-07-07 Class-tested and coherent, this
textbook teaches classical and web information
retrieval, including web search and the related
areas of text classification and text clustering
from basic concepts. It gives an up-to-date
treatment of all aspects of the design and
implementation of systems for gathering, indexing,
and searching documents; methods for evaluating
systems; and an introduction to the use of machine
learning methods on text collections. All the
important ideas are explained using examples and
figures, making it perfect for introductory
courses in information retrieval for advanced
undergraduates and graduate students in computer
science. Based on feedback from extensive
classroom experience, the book has been carefully
structured in order to make teaching more natural
and effective. Slides and additional exercises
(with solutions for lecturers) are also available
through the book's supporting website to help
course instructors prepare their lectures.
  Men's Health ,2008-01 Men's Health magazine
contains daily tips and articles on fitness,
nutrition, relationships, sex, career and
lifestyle.
  Edison Frank Lewis Dyer,Thomas Commerford
Martin,1910
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  Unbroken (Movie Tie-in Edition) Laura
Hillenbrand,2018-08-21 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • The incredible true story of survival
and salvation that is the basis for two major
motion pictures: 2014’s Unbroken and the upcoming
Unbroken: Path to Redemption. On a May afternoon
in 1943, an Army Air Forces bomber crashed into
the Pacific Ocean and disappeared, leaving only a
spray of debris and a slick of oil, gasoline, and
blood. Then, on the ocean surface, a face
appeared. It was that of a young lieutenant, the
plane’s bombardier, who was struggling to a life
raft and pulling himself aboard. So began one of
the most extraordinary odysseys of the Second
World War. The lieutenant’s name was Louis
Zamperini. In boyhood, he’d been a cunning and
incorrigible delinquent, breaking into houses,
brawling, and fleeing his home to ride the rails.
As a teenager, he had channeled his defiance into
running, discovering a prodigious talent that had
carried him to the Berlin Olympics and within
sight of the four-minute mile. But when war had
come, the athlete had become an airman, embarking
on a journey that led to his doomed flight, a tiny
raft, and a drift into the unknown. Ahead of
Zamperini lay thousands of miles of open ocean,
leaping sharks, a foundering raft, thirst and
starvation, enemy aircraft, and, beyond, a trial
even greater. Driven to the limits of endurance,
Zamperini would answer desperation with ingenuity;
suffering with hope, resolve, and humor; brutality
with rebellion. His fate, whether triumph or
tragedy, would be suspended on the fraying wire of
his will. In her long-awaited new book, Laura
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Hillenbrand writes with the same rich and vivid
narrative voice she displayed in Seabiscuit.
Telling an unforgettable story of a man’s journey
into extremity, Unbroken is a testament to the
resilience of the human mind, body, and spirit.
Praise for Unbroken “Extraordinarily moving . . .
a powerfully drawn survival epic.”—The Wall Street
Journal “[A] one-in-a-billion story . . . designed
to wrench from self-respecting critics all the
blurby adjectives we normally try to avoid: It is
amazing, unforgettable, gripping, harrowing,
chilling, and inspiring.”—New York “Staggering . .
. mesmerizing . . . Hillenbrand’s writing is so
ferociously cinematic, the events she describes so
incredible, you don’t dare take your eyes off the
page.”—People “A meticulous, soaring and
beautifully written account of an extraordinary
life.”—The Washington Post “Ambitious and powerful
. . . a startling narrative and an inspirational
book.”—The New York Times Book Review “Marvelous .
. . Unbroken is wonderful twice over, for the tale
it tells and for the way it’s told. . . . It
manages maximum velocity with no loss of
subtlety.”—Newsweek “Moving and, yes,
inspirational . . . [Laura] Hillenbrand’s
unforgettable book . . . deserve[s] pride of place
alongside the best works of literature that chart
the complications and the hard-won triumphs of so-
called ordinary Americans and their extraordinary
time.”—Maureen Corrigan, Fresh Air “Hillenbrand .
. . tells [this] story with cool elegance but at a
thrilling sprinter’s pace.”—Time “Unbroken is too
much book to hope for: a hellride of a story in
the grip of the one writer who can handle
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it.”—Christopher McDougall, author of Born to Run
  Simulation Modeling and Analysis with Expertfit
Software Averill Law,2006-07-21 Since the
publication of the first edition in 1982, the goal
of Simulation Modeling and Analysis has always
been to provide a comprehensive, state-of-the-art,
and technically correct treatment of all important
aspects of a simulation study. The book strives to
make this material understandable by the use of
intuition and numerous figures, examples, and
problems. It is equally well suited for use in
university courses, simulation practice, and self
study. The book is widely regarded as the “bible”
of simulation and now has more than 100,000 copies
in print. The book can serve as the primary text
for a variety of courses; for example: • A first
course in simulation at the junior, senior, or
beginning-graduate-student level in engineering,
manufacturing, business, or computer science
(Chaps. 1 through 4, and parts of Chaps. 5 through
9). At the end of such a course, the students will
be prepared to carry out complete and effective
simulation studies, and to take advanced
simulation courses. • A second course in
simulation for graduate students in any of the
above disciplines (most of Chaps. 5 through 12).
After completing this course, the student should
be familiar with the more advanced methodological
issues involved in a simulation study, and should
be prepared to understand and conduct simulation
research. • An introduction to simulation as part
of a general course in operations research or
management science (part of Chaps. 1, 3, 5, 6, and
9).
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  The Twenty-One Balloons William Pene du
Bois,1986-05-06 A Newbery Medal Winner Professor
William Waterman Sherman intends to fly across the
Pacific Ocean. But through a twist of fate, he
lands on Krakatoa, and discovers a world of
unimaginable wealth, eccentric inhabitants, and
incredible balloon inventions.Winner of the 1948
Newbery Medal, this classic fantasy-adventure is
now available in a handsome new edition. William
Pene du Bois combines his rich imagination,
scientific tastes, and brilliant artistry to tell
astory that has no age limit.—The Horn Book
  Predictive Control for Linear and Hybrid Systems
Francesco Borrelli,Alberto Bemporad,Manfred
Morari,2017-06-22 With a simple approach that
includes real-time applications and algorithms,
this book covers the theory of model predictive
control (MPC).
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by katharina buss karin
arndt edith zimmerling
yikes eddie s in for the
surprise of his life
when he discovers that
his teddy bear has grown
much too big to
handgestrickt abebooks -
Jan 13 2023
web teddys handgestrickt
by arndt karin
zimmerling edith and a
great selection of
related books art and
collectibles available
now at abebooks com
tots teddies facebook -
Jun 06 2022
web tots teddies
singapore 1 059 likes 1
talking about this 50
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best quality bilingual
infant and childcare our
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extends across every
child care singapore day
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childhood centre - May
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web welcome to tots
teddies we aim to be

singapore s best quality
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in singapore s cbd we re
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